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March/April 2010 Newsletter 

From the Secretary 
 

We would like to thank everybody 

who helped out at Winterfest and 

the chicken barbecue. The 

barbecue was a huge success 

again this year! The 50/50 drawing 

was won by Dale Chillson. He won 

$217 and donated $60 back to the 

club. Jessica Gioia won the door 

prize of a $30 gas card.  

 

We especially want to thank Dick 

and Pete Lunkenheimer for 

making new signs for the club. 

These signs are used to advertise 

club events in the hopes to draw 

in more people.  

 

Also, we have obtained the Cato 

section of the Cayuga County trail 

system on a trial basis (1 year 

contract). Please be respectful and 

courteous to horseback riders, 

bicyclists, and other trail users as 

this is a public trail system.   

Riding season is coming upon us 

soon. Enclosed you will find a 

membership renewal. If you haven't 

already done so please return them 

as soon as you can. Remember to 

enclose a copy of your registration 

form with the renewal. If you do not 

renew, names will only be kept on 

the mailing list until May and then 

are removed. Please consider 

receiving your newsletter via e-mail 

as the cost of postal mailing 

continues to rise. Thank you in 

advance for your renewal. 

 

This year, we will be holding a work 

detail on the second Saturday of 

every month at 9am. For more 

details see the website. Please 

contact Jermey Bomgren at 592-

8626 if you are interested in signing 

up to be on the trail committee (if 

you haven’t already done so).  
 

We will be holding our 1st Annual 

Poker Run on June 5th. More details 

to follow.  

Events 

March 27
th

: All County ATV Club 

annual spaghetti dinner 4pm until 

sold out 

April 15
th

: Trails open (weather 

permitting) 

April 24
th: First club ride at 12 

noon. Meet at the Dad’s Diner 

parking area. 

Next meetings 

 

The next regular meeting will be 

held on March 9, 2010 at the IOOB 

Club in Fairdale and beginning 

promptly at 7:00pm.  

The April club meeting will be held 

on April 13, 2010 at the Hannibal 

American Legion beginning at 

7:00pm.  

 

PLEASE SUPPORT OUR SPONSORS! 

Officers 

Jim Marra, President………………………………….564-6619 

Jermey Bomgren, Vice President ………….…..592-8626 

Pat Marra, Secretary ………………………………….564-6619 

 Regina Lunkenheimer, Treasurer………………947-6052  

 

Trail Boss: Derek Moody ……………………………289-4397  

Newsletter: Katie Bomgren..……………………..564-5233 

Board of Directors 

Dick Lunkenheimer ………………………….947-5868 

Pete Lunkenheimer …………………………947-6052 

 Harold Phillips …………………………………592-3443 

Dick Blais ………………………………………….626-3231 

Ride Coordinators: Royce Lyboult…….564-6009  

                                 Mike Blasczienski…299-3388 

Webmaster: Jeff Dorn 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


